Artist - Designer



May 4, 1964

Rabbi Norman Lamm The Jewish Center 131 West 86 Street New York, N.Y.

Dear Rabbi Lamm,

I want to thank you for having invited me to attend the Talmud classes. This was a very good and stimulating experience for me. I also enjoyed the "davening" as well. The act of putting on my Tefillin and Tallis was very "delicious". This stimulated many thoughts and feelings within myself which are very difficult to express in word language.

Ther are several things that I want. I would like to be a "mentsch". I would like to be able to live the words, "with all your heart, with all your soul, and with all your might". I would like to become more acquainted with God. Am I asking too much?

I will appreciate any help and guidance you can offer me.

Thank you for your kindness and consideration to me.

Sincerely yours,